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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

NLRPD DETECTIVES INVESTIGATING SHOOTING WITH INJURY – 111 PRAIRIE VIEW. 
 

North Little Rock, Arkansas (February 18, 2021) – On February 18, 2021 at approximately 4:53 pm, The 
NLRPD received a call of shots fired with injury in the area of 111 Prairie View in North Little Rock, Arkansas.  
 
On Arrival, NLRPD Officers located a juvenile male with at least one gunshot wound to his body. Medical 
Personnel arrived and transported the victim to a local hospital for treatment.  
 
Detectives have been called to the scene to investigate. 
 
Detectives believe this is an isolated incident and do not believe that there is a threat to the general 
community. 
 
This is the early stages of an extensive and ongoing investigation. Detectives are asking that if anyone has any 
information that could help in this case to please call the NLRPD Tip Line at 501-680-8439. All witnesses can 
remain anonymous. 
 
More information will be provided when it becomes available.  
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